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Change in Advanced Imaging Guidelines Effective 

October 1, 2017   

Effective 10/01/2017, Molina Healthcare will be incorporating American College of Radiology (ACR) 

guidelines into Molina’s criteria of clinical decision support for advanced imaging for the Medicaid, 

Medicare and Marketplace lines of business. This change allows Molina to be more flexible and make 

changes quickly as standards evolve.  

As a result of this change, Clear Coverage will no longer be available effective 09/30/2017. Authorization 

requests previously submitted via Clear Coverage will need to be submitted through one of the following 

options: 

 Submit authorization requests and view status of the authorization electronically through the secure 

Molina Provider Portal at https://provider.molinahealthcare.com/provider/login 

 Fax the request to: 

 Medical/Behavioral Health Services (800) 767-7188 

 Advanced Imaging (877) 731-7218 

As our partner, we wanted to ensure that you were aware of this change. We value our collaborative 

relationship and joint focus on improving health care for Molina members in Washington. 

As always, our goal is to provide you with excellent customer service and support. If you have any 

questions, please call Healthcare Services at (800) 869-7185, Monday through Friday between 8:00 a.m. 

and 5:00 p.m. 

Thank you for your continued service to Molina members. 
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